
Hello Parents! 
 
I hope this e-mail finds you and your family doing well during these trying times.  
 
I wanted to let you know that I sent out some Biology work to your child (through 
Remind) to complete while at home. While these assignment are not mandatory, they 
are part of the curriculum that we would have covered after Spring Break. The Remind 
code for Biology is @b72hf2. The assignment is on the Khan Academy website. Your 
child will get access to the assignment using the class code R6GAZRYY.  
 
I hope you guys find this helpful. Please email me if you have any questions, comments 
or concerns. Also, if I can be of any assistance, at all, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Have a good day and stay safe, 
 
 
Lisa M. Drumm 
Biology/Honors Biology Instructor 
Germantown High School 
drummlm@scsk12.org 
7653 Poplar Pike Germantown, TN 38138 
Phone: 901-416-0955 
 


